From: Bill Ramaley <ramaley\_w@fortlewis.edu>

To: dpsvaldi@adams.edu <dpsvaldi@adams.edu>

**Date:** Sunday, May 30, 1999 12:50 PM

Subject: thanks for MAA meeting support

## Dear Vice-President Svaldi-

On behalf of the Rocky Mountain Section of the Mathematical Association, I want to extend our sincere thanks and appreciation for your support of our meeting at Adams State College. Our meeting went very well, even with the poor weather that weekend.

You have an outstanding College and Faculty. The building is just amazing. I wish that Ft. Lewis had been so clever at getting such beautiful art as your Foucault Pendulum.

Thanks again.

Sincerely.

William C. Ramaley, Secretary/Treasurer,

Rocky Mountain Section of the Mathematical Association of America